
From: Simon Todd 

Sent: 12 December 2023 20:57 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2023/3861/P Primrose Hill Gates 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. 
 
I support the application for permanent gates on Primrose Hill.  The gates will look 
better, they will bring the Park into line with the other Royal Parks and they will 
discourage anti-social late night behaviour, which has been troublesome - and 
sometimes frightening and even dangerous - for those living in the area.  The 
argument that there should be no gates but rather better policing is not valid because 
the police do not have the resources to patrol the Park all night long. 
 
Simon Todd 


